
Prequalification of Contractors 

For the Construction of 
Al-Bireh Waste Water Treatment Plant 

The Municipality of Al Bireh invites Contractors for the Prequalification Stage to 

execute the above mentioned Project. 

Applicants for pre-qualification are invited from consortiums of international 
Contractors (leading partner) who should have solid experience In electro- 
mechanical works in association with local Contractors ( Palestenian / Jordanian ) 
to perform the civil works. Local Contractors participating shall be registered at 
the Palestenian Contractors Union of West Bank with first grade qualification in 

O water, sewerage and buildings. . A) 

- The project will be financed by the German Government (BMZ and KfW). 

Prequalification documents could be obtained immediately by person or by mail 
to the following addresses: 

Al-Bireh Municipality 
P.O. Box 3506 Al-Bireh 

Palestine 

or 

Dr. Dahlem Consulting Engineers INGEWA e VBI © VUBI 

Bonslepen 7 

ct: 45136 Essen 

Germany | ry) 

Last day to submit prequalification application Is 12th September 1996, The pre- 

qualification documents shall be submitted in two copies, one to the Municipality 

of Al-Bireh and one to Kreditanstalt fir Wiederaufbau (KfW), Frankfurt. 

Al-Bireh Municipality, Palestine 
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